
STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
180 PROMENADE CIRCLE, SUITE 115 

SACRAMENTO, CA  95834 

 
 
July 28, 2010 File Number: G.10-05-010 
 City of Industry, County of Los Angeles 
Janet Coke 
Division Engineer 
County Sanitation Districts No.2 of Los Angeles County 
1955 Workman Mill Road 
Whittier, CA 90601 

 
Re:  General Order 88-B Request for Authority to Modify the State Route 60 (SR-60) 

Overhead Highway-Rail Crossing, CPUC Crossing No. 003-14.30-A, DOT No. 
811059E, in the City of Industry, Los Angeles County. 

 
Dear Ms. Coke: 

 
This refers to your letter, dated April 7, 2010 (received on May 27, 2010), requesting authorization, 
pursuant to Commission General Order (GO) 88-B, to modify the existing grade separated crossing 
of the Union Pacific Railroad Company (UPRR) tracks and State Route 60 (SR 60) in the City of 
Industry, Los Angeles County.  The crossing is identified by CPUC Crossing Number 003-14.30-A. 
 
In addition to UPRR freight trains, the Southern California Regional Rail Authority (SCRRA) and 
the National Passenger Railroad Corporation (Amtrak) operate passenger trains over this line.    
 
The GO88-B request submitted by the Los Angeles County Sanitation Districts did not contain 
evidence of concurrence from the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans).  Therefore 
your April 7, 2010 request is rejected.  Once Caltrans reviews the plans for the SR-60 modifications 
and provides concurrence, please resubmit the request for our approval 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Laurence Michael at (213) 576-7076 or ldi@cpuc.ca.gov . 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daren Gilbert, Supervisor 
Rail Crossings Engineering Section 
Consumer Protection and Safety Division 
 
C: Freddy Cheung, UPRR  
     John Ballas, City of Industry 

mailto:ldi@cpuc.ca.gov

